Hdoute 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho
83341

May 29,1968

Dr., Emil W. Haury
University of Arizona
Department of Anthrovology
Tucson, Arizona

85721

Dear Dr. Haury:

Thank vou for your letter of May 21st regarding my
visit to Tueson.

I very much want to discuss the Hohokam technology
with you and so shall plan to leave hers on June 10th or 1llth
and arrive in Tucson on the 12th or 13th, I will call you
when T arrive in the city. Then, aft=ar we finish, I shall plan
to go on up to Grasshopper for a few days.

de are now awalting the arrival of Bill Mayer -Oaks to
review the flintkmapping films and do a little research on

1ithic taehnologye.
Will be looking forward to our visit.

Sincerely,

Don H#. Crabtree



